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MONTHLY ACTIVITIES REPORT  

-MAY 2018- 

Since the Management board is focused on projects progress in terms of expenditure, use of 

resources, implementation of activities and the delivery of results, in order to assure achievement 

of the defined goals of the project, one of its functions is to systematically collect and analyze 

relevant information about project progress. In that regard, Project management team is submitting 

this monthly report for the May 2018. 

During this month of the project, Project coordinator, with the assistance of project 

management team was focused mainly on the activities regarding:  

1. Communication with consortium members for the organization of the Management board 

and Quality control board meetings planned in 2018; 

2. Financial management of the project; 

3. Day to day running of the project; 

4. Realisation of the Study visit to Regents University; 

5. Realisation of the lecture by the professors form Europa Institute; 

6. Preparation and realization of the lecture by the professors from Split; 

7. Preparation of the lecture by the professors from Zagreb; 

 During the first week of May the Study visit to the Regents University in London was 

realized. From May 2nd to May 6th representatives of the Faculty of Law of University of 

Montenegro and non-academic partners’ representatives have visited Regent’s University in 

London, United Kingdom. All but one professor and all teaching assistants that were planned to 

go to this Study visit were attending. The one professor was not able to go due to health problems 

that were duly documented. All non-academic partner representatives were present as well.  

 The report form the Study visit was written by mr Marina Jovicevic which is the 

accompanying part of this report.  

 From 16th May – 18th May representatives of the Faculty of Law University of 

Montenegro have been trained by Europa Institut – Saarland University in Saarbrücken 



representatives in Podgorica. This report on the training by the Europa Institut professors was 

written by Nikola Dozic PhD which is the accompanying part of this report. 

 Since the training by the representatives of the Faculty of Law, University of Split started 

on the last day of May it will be included in the report for the June of 2018. 

 

 


